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Be careful as both 
Red and Blue Courses 
are very muddy and 

slippery at the 
moment as this photo 

of Andy proves.

This years AGM will be on Friday 23rd Feb
Oystercatcher , Yapton Road, Climping, BN17 5RU. 

Start time is 1900. 
Do not be late, it normally only lasts about 30 minutes.
The cost of your subs will be discussed at the meeting 

and we will give you any update we have on the 
proposed Arundel Bypass.

The tombstone has returned (thanks Ken). You 
may notice other targets appearing and 

disappearing for a while. As fewer club members 
shoot during the winter we like to take the 

opportunity to repair any damaged targets. We 
will return them as soon as they have been fixed.

Recently some people were spotted in the woods doing a “bat 
survey”, They must have permission from the club to allow them 
access. If you have not had an email stating that they will be in 
the woods and the courses are closed, please ask them to leave 

and advise Andy.

GREEN course will be closed Tuesday 13th Feb and Wednesday 14th 
Feb for re-design . Blue and Red will remain open. If you can assist 
on the Tues, please let Peter or Andy know. Start time is 0900 and 

bacon rolls will be provided.

Do NOT shoot blunts on the courses as they damage the bosses.

The final round of the Club 3D Champs will be on Saturday 17th 
February. Start time at 1000
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